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Recent & Ongoing Activities 

 Facilitated the return of student artwork to three program chairs. 

 Ordered awards from Crown Trophy, reusing stored trophies from prior years. 

 Awaiting return of MDPTA submissions 

 Coordinating with MCPS about a spring showcase for all participants in the 2017-2018 program, and to 
set the plan for the program in the next school year. 
 

Future Activities 

 Spring Reflections Showcase – date and place TBD.  
 

Contacts/Correspondence 

 Ongoing email communications and Yahoo Group activity. 
 

Issues for Discussion and/or Approval by MCCPTA BOD at March 8th  2018 Meeting 

 None that I have noted. 
 
Important Dates 

 None for now.  
 
 


